
 

Neurodiversity Week 

Our assemblies this week focused on neu-
rodiversity. Mrs Harbor and I were so im-
pressed by the pupils’ attitudes to and un-
derstanding of inclusion. We addressed 
misconceptions, spoke about ASD, ADHD, 
and Dyslexia and discussed ways that we 
could support peo-
ple that are neuro-
diverse.  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY—LAST WEEK’S WIN-

NERS 

Due to the fitting of our projector this morn-

ing (See the Happy Section) We didn’t have 

a reward assembly. However, here are last 

week’s winners who are much deserving of a 

mention:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please encourage the children to bring in trophies, 

medals and certificates etc to share in assembly on 

Fridays as we love to hear what they have been 

getting up to outside of school. too.  

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

 Learning 

I got to see lots of amazing writing this 

week and Miss Willis shared some of these 

at a moderation event on Monday with 

other TPA English leads. Stand out pieces 

this week are from Annie (5S) and Alicia & 

Jessica (3T). 

 

  

 

Message from Miss Snow 
It’s been another eventful week here at Burnt Oak, and this week is no ex-
ception. As you may have seen in previous communications, we have an 
opening for a PE Specialist Teacher starting in September. This vacancy aris-
es because Mr. O’Neill will be beginning his teacher training at another TPA 
School – our loss is certainly their gain! Thankfully, we still have him with us 
for a little while longer, so there’s no need for goodbyes just yet. In the com-

ing weeks, Mr. Kimberley (who will still be with us in September) and I will be conducting 
interviews, and we’ll be sure to keep you updated on our recruitment progress. If you, or 
anyone you know, is interested in the role, please visit: https://mynewterm.com/
jobs/141976/EDV-2025-BOJS-86925 Have a good week! 

3B 1.Arthur 

2. Rhea 

3T 1.Remie 

2. Riley 

4T 1.Maya 

2. Matilda 

4Y 1.Arya 

2.Harriet 

5B 1.Albie 

2. Joseph 

5S 1.Ella 

2.Luca 

6D 1.Sparrsha 

2. Alicja 

6T 1.Ronnie S 

2. Evie 

Sport Ella (4T) 

Chloe (6T) 

Kindness Louie (4Y) 

Cloakroom 3B 

Safe 

As you will be aware from my correspond-

ence this week, I had a visit from the po-

lice who have agreed to come in at the 

end of term to speak to our families.  

Here is an  article about Whatsapp that 

may be beneficial to share: https://

www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/

online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-

12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-

child/ 

Happy 

School staff are loving their ‘Thank-you’ 

forms. Please keep these coming in as it 

really is the highlight of our Friday 

briefing! You can complete a form here: 

https://forms.gle/S6BC3wBfhe6X92M86  

We have a brand new projector and 

screen in the hall! Hurrah! Thank-you to 

TPA who have bought this for us.  

Whilst it wasn’t our day today, the 

Boys’ football team should be excep-

tionally proud to reach the TPA finals 

held here today. Your sportsmanship 

and support of each other was fantas-

tic.  

 

 

Tuesday 25th March—Y4 Choir Rehearsal 

at Hurst School 

Wednesday 26th & Thursday 27th 

March—Parent Evenings 

Tuesday 1st April—Year 6 trip to the 

Thames Barrier 

Wednesday 2nd April—KS2 Bexley Festival 

of Music (at the Fairfield Halls) & Police 

Visit for all children and families 

Friday 4th April—Last day of term 

Attendance 

Those that follow us on Social Media 
will see that we have a new attendance 
display. 4T were our very first winners 
with an attendance of 97.2%.  

This week’s winners are 
5S with 99.1%! Congrat-
ulations and well done! 
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